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BC Hydro is conducting environmental and engineering field studies 
on and around the Peace River, from Williston Reservoir to the Alberta 
border, as part of the planning and evaluation of the Site C Clean 
Energy Project (Site C). 

Site C is currently early in the regulatory review phase, which will 
include an independent environmental assessment. During this stage, 
environmental and socio-economic studies will advance from baseline 
work to impact assessment, including identifying and evaluating 
potential options for mitigation. This stage will also include further 
opportunities for consultation and input by the public, stakeholders, 
Aboriginal groups and communities. 

Environmental and engineering field studies to be completed during 
this stage may require access to private and Crown land. Permission 
and permits will be arranged before accessing private and Crown land. 

For information about field studies underway, and to learn more about 
the Site C project, please visit www.bchydro.com/sitec.
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BC Hydro is conducting environmental and engineering field studies on and around the 
Peace River, from Williston Reservoir to the Alberta border, as part of the planning and 
evaluation of the Site C Clean Energy Project (Site C).

Environmental and engineering field studies to be completed may require access to 
private and Crown land. Permission and permits will be arranged before accessing 
private and Crown land. 

For information about field studies underway, and to learn more about the Site C project, 
please visit www.bchydro.com/sitec or visit the Hudson’s Hope Community Consultation 
Office in the Pearkes Center. The office is open Monday–Wednesday and Friday, from 
9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and is staffed on Tuesday between 10:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m.
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